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Dear House Committee on Higher Education and Workforce Development, 

 

I wish to express my support for the funding of the Sustainable City Year Program. 

As a graduate student with the school of Planning, Public Policy, and Management at 

the UO, I can gratefully say that my experience with SCYP was a wonderful 

challenge. The work required for the courses was quite the introduction to graduate 

school, and the result was an increased confidence in myself that I could thrive as a 

professional. I love Oregon, I was raised in Oregon, and I would like to stay here to 

work and help change the state for the better. I feel that I am well equipped for that 

challenge because of the knowledge and skills that SCYP helped me develop. I 

100% support HB3109. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hunter Carey 


